
 
 

Date  November 9, 2016 
To  Members of York Region Rapid Transit Board of Directors  
Copy Bruce Macgregor, Christopher Raynor, Carol Clark 
From Mary-Frances Turner, York Region Rapid Transit Corporation, President 
Subject Amendment to Report: YRRTC – 2017 Multi-Year Capital and Operating 

Expenditures Budget, Regional Capital Program 
Ref: Edocs #  7086585 

 

 

 

 
York Region Rapid Transit Corporation (YRRTC) would like to inform the Board of Directors of 
an amendment to the above-noted report: 
 

1.  In recommendation #2 on page 1, $4.5 has been deleted and changed to $4.4 million  
 
2. Under the conclusion on page 9, “and future projects,” has been deleted 

 
 
For more information on this memorandum, please contact Michael Cheong, Chief Finance Officer, 
York Region Rapid Transit Corporation, at 905-886-6767, ext. 71015. 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________ 
Mary-Frances Turner, President 
 
 




